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HEALTH COVERAGE NOTICE 

The Kentucky Department of Insurance is notifying Kentucky residents that products 

offered through Salvasen Health are terminating as of March 31, 2022.  Products offered 

through Salvasen Health are not insured health plans and Salvasen Health is not licensed to 

sell health insurance in Kentucky.  This action potentially affects 187 Kentucky residents.  In 

order to obtain comprehensive health coverage, consumers currently covered by a Salvasen 

Health product must enroll in a new plan.  This loss of coverage is considered a special 

enrollment period, which allows affected individuals to obtain new health insurance covered 

for 60 days.   

If you are an affected individual you can contact Kynect, Kentucky’s state based health 

insurance exchange, by calling Kynect at  kynect health coverage (855-4kynect) 1-855-459-

6328 or accessing Kynect’s website at https://kynect.ky.gov/s/?language=en_US.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://insurance.ky.gov/
file:///C:/Users/shaun.orme/Documents/1-855-459-6328
file:///C:/Users/shaun.orme/Documents/1-855-459-6328
https://kynect.ky.gov/s/?language=en_US


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


